Rally Victoria awaits Brendan and Rhianon

Brendan and Rhianon head to Warragul this weekend for the final round of the 2010
Australian Rally Championship, Rally Victoria.l The event is being organised by
Cerberus Car Club of which both Brendan and Rhianon are members, and they are
looking forward to supporting the club by driving the zero car.

The pair will drive a Rallyschool Subaru in what is their last event of the year before they
tackle six rounds of the World Rally Championship Rally Academy Series next year.

&quot;Rally Victoria is a great chance for us to support our car club,&quot; Brendan said,
&quot;and we are really looking forward to the rally. We'd like to thank the club for inviting us to
drive the zero car, and also thank Mick Ryan from Rallyschool.com.au for supplying the
car.&quot;

Rally Victoria will run on Friday and Saturday, November 12 and 13, and the event will
culminate with the Victorian Rally Dinner on Saturday night. Brendan and Rhianon's brother,
Nathan, will be awarded the 2010 Victorian Rally Champion award on the night, making it a real
family affair.




